
To Whom it may concern, 

 

I am a mother of two elementary age boys. Both of my children attend public school in the 
city of Williston.  

I strongly oppose the use of any sexually explicit materials in the schools, not limited to but 
especially in an elementary school setting. We must protect our children from exposure to 
these indecent images, narratives and ideologies. For this reason, I support the passing of 
Bill 2307. 

 

Sincerely, 

Reagan Heard 


